
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
December 30, 2021 

      

Curbside Collection Alert – RD Routes 

Curbside collection has been cancelled due to unsafe road conditions from snow fall today, Thursday, 
December 30.  
 
This interruption affects residents on RD routes with regular collection scheduled for today, Thursday 
December 30, in the communities of Errington (in RDN Electoral Area F), and the Town of Qualicum Beach. 
 
Over the coming days, we will continue to assess road conditions to restore collection service for affected 
residents. Another update will be posted by 4:30 P.M. tomorrow, Friday, December 31. 
 
Residents affected by cancellations on December 24, 28 or 29 (RA, RB and RC routes) can find their 
rescheduled collection information on the “Curbside Collection - Cancellation Update” service alert that 
was posted yesterday, Wednesday December 29. If the collection scheduled for tomorrow, Friday, 
December 31 (RE routes) is cancelled or interrupted, a new Service Alert will be posted accordingly. 
 

 
 
Residents receiving RDN curbside collection services are encouraged to sign up for service alert 
notifications by email, phone call, or the “RDN Curbside” smart phone app. Download the free “RDN 
Curbside” app on your Apple or Android device. Follow the instructions below to sign up for email or 
phone call notifications:  
 

• Go to our website: rdn.bc.ca/curbside-collection-schedules  

• Enter your address into the calendar search form and press search 

• Select “Get a reminder!” 

• Pick the type of reminder you would like to receive: 
o Weekly collection reminders and service alerts by email or phone call 
o If you do not want weekly collection reminders, you can opt to sign up for service alerts 

only by email 

• Follow the prompts on the screen to complete the sign up 
 

For more information, please contact: 

 Solid Waste Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-4111 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca 

 

https://rdn.bc.ca/sites/default/files/2021-12/20211229%20Service%20Alert%20Update.pdf
https://rdn.bc.ca/curbside-collection-schedules

